ICPEA Minutes
Tuesday, October 19, 2004
IPA Conference at the Hilton in Springfield

1:00-4.:00: ICPEA Fall Conference:
& Dr. Norm Durflinger provided an update on the work of IL-
SAELP. The two main areas IL-SAELP is focusing on are:
= Principal/Superintendent preparation: What are we
doing well? What needs help? Would like to use ICPEA
as a catalyst for improving principal/superintendent
preparation.
= |mproving Administrator Academy and professionai
development programs for administrators focused on
data-driven decision making.
Discussed upcoming IL-SAELP Consortium on February 10 at
ISU Bone Center. Every preparation program in Illinois would
be asked to send representatives to share information about
their program.
& Dr. Randy Dunn, Interim State Superintendent of Schools,
4 Updated ICPEA members on the work of ISBE.
‘& Learning and Advocating through the Internship Study -
Preliminary Results and Next Steps
¢ Background for the study - Maggie Noe, Linda
Morford, Jenny Tripses
* Resuits of the study - Dean Halverson and Susan
Philhower
¢ Members discussed the next steps of t his project.

3:30-4:.00 p.m. Break

4:00-5:00 p.m. Business meeting
- Old business ;

e Communications (newsletter, website, list serve): Dr.
Tripses appointed Maggie Noe as ICPEA
Communications Director to allow Maggie to get
the web site up and going. Send Maggie
information for the web site.

e Members discussed ongoing collaboration with |ASB.
Members suggested starting the same type of
collaboration with IPA.

* Members expressed interest in receiving information
on new NCATE process.



